
   

By:   Mr Paul Carter – Leader of the Council 
Mr Peter Sass – Head of Democratic Services  

 
To:   County Council – 25 October 2012 
 
Subject:  Quarterly Report on Urgent Key Decision: Contractual Arrangements 

for Academies post Building Schools for the Future 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Summary:  To report an urgent Key Decisions taken in the last quarter. 
 

 
1. The Constitution requires the Leader to provide a quarterly report to the County 
Council of any Key Decisions which were taken as urgent matters during the previous 
three months. 
 
2. The urgent Key Decision on 10 October 2012 was taken in the last quarter as 
set out below.  This was an exempt matter. 
 
Contractual Arrangements for Academies post Building Schools for the Future 
(12/01973)  
 
An urgent exempt key decision was taken on 10 October 2012 by Mr P Carter, 
Leader of the Council.  The decisions made related to KCC’s position with regard to 
enabling necessary changes as a result of the stopping of the Building Schools for 
the Future Programme.   
 
This matter was deemed urgent under the terms of the Council’s Constitution 
because of the stage of the negotiations and the legal advice in relation to the 
Council’s position. 
 
Consultations 
 
In accordance with the requirements in the Constitution, the Chairman and 
Spokespersons of the Scrutiny Committee were consulted and agreed that the 
decision should be taken as a matter of urgency. 
 
Recommendation 
 
3. The County Council is requested to note this report. 
 
P B Carter 
Leader of the Council  
 
Enquiries:  
Peter Sass 
Head of Democratic Services  
(01622) 694002 
peter.sass@kent.gov.uk  
 
Background documents: Records of Decision 12/01973 


